
Dear family and friends, 
 

 In April I have the opportunity to go on a 2-week mission trip to the Sierra Madre 
Mountains of Mexico. On this trip we will be going to a mission outpost in Rio Chico, spending 
some time working on drilling a well, construction and maintenance projects and ministering to 
the missionaries and people there. We will then head out on a 7+ hour drive into the Sierra 
Madre Mountains to a Pima Indian Village called Babicora in Chihuahua. In Babicora we will 
spend several days putting on day camps for the kids, inviting the women of the village to do 
some craft projects, working on projects for the pastor and church there, providing medical care, 
distributing food, clothing and shoes and sharing the Gospel every chance we get. 
The village of Babicora has a population of around 400 people. They have no electricity or 
running water. Only in the last 6 - 7 years have they had good, clean water year round as this 
trip has drilled quite a few wells for the village on the trips that they have taken. 
 
 I am looking forward to sharing Christ’s love with the people in Mexico in every 
opportunity that God places before me. Even though there will be a language barrier, I know 
God will use me if I am willing.  
 
 We will leave for the trip from Miracle Mountain Ranch on April 12th and will return on 
April 27th. The cost of this trip is $1350. I would be so grateful if you could come alongside us in 
prayer. Prayers for safety on the trip, the bus and vehicles to run well, the people’s hearts to be 
open to the Gospel and the growth of the Christians there. If you feel led to give towards my 
cost of the trip, you can send your gift to: 101 Rodeo Dr Spring Creek, PA 16436 with a note to 
support my mission trip. (checks should be addressed to Miracle Mountain Ranch) 
 
 I look forward to writing again and sharing all that I experienced on this trip. 
 
In Christ’s abundant love, 
 


